
 

GOLDEN LANE ESTATE 

 

Feedback from The Drop-in Session 
 

Thanks to everyone who attended this event or who sent feed-

back on the various topics covered.. 

 

If you require further information or hand-outs from the 

 session these can be obtained  in person from the  

estate office or by e-mail:  

Goldelane@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 

The closing date for comments on the Service Level  

Agreement (SLA) has been extended until 12 November 2015 

to allow residents to submit any further comments.   

If you require a copy of the existing SLA and the proposed 

changes, please contact the estate office. 

 

Further updates and information will be posted on the notice 

boards, Facebook page and  the GoldenLane.org website 


